Notice of rescheduling of City of La Feria
City Commission Meeting

Notice is hereby given that the Regular meeting of the City Commission of the City of La Feria,
Texas scheduled for Tuesday, January 9, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. has been rescheduled for Tuesday,
January 16, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.

I certify that this notice was posted at 4:30 PM. on Wednesday, January 3, 2018, pursuant to the
Texas Open Meetings Act and on the City of La Feria website accessed at
www.cityoflaferia.com.
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Amanda Morales, City Secretary




